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This was a special budget planning meeting for 2017. 

 

  Meeting called to order at 7:15pm. 

  ATTENDANCE:  Selectman Rich Zacher, Selectman Bill Nelson, Selectman Brian Robischeau, Laurie 

Champy, Marilou MacLean, Dianne Smith 

 

    We started working on the 2017 budget resulting in a few action items: 

 

     Marilou MacLean will pursue the proposed budget from the Town Clerk. 

     Laurie Champy will pursue the proposed budget from the Auditors. 

     Selectman Robischeau will contact Wolfeboro Recreation and inquire about participation of Brookfield 

     residents. 

 

      Meeting adjourned at 8:37pm. 

  

      The next regular scheduled Selectmen’s meeting is Oct 25th at 6:30pm.  

  

      Respectfully Submitted,   

  

    

 

 

      Laurie M. Champy  

      Administrative Assistant  
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